
We were honored to welcome Hon Matt Doocey MP, New
Zealand's first Minister for Mental Health, and Suze
Redmayne ,MP for Rangitikei to Manchester House.
During their visit, our team had the opportunity to share
their perspectives on mental health matters and discuss
the incredible addiction and mental health support
initiatives we undertake in our community.
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We extend our gratitude to the 
Feilding Seventh-day Adventist Church for their
generous donations to our food bank. This Church
consistently supports Manchester House, along with
numerous other Churches in our community.

A massive thank you to the Central Demolition team, whose hard work greatly
contributed to tidying up our Trading Post. This space serves as extra storage for
goods meant for our Op shop, as well as furniture for clients transitioning into
housing or for fire victims. During busy periods, the Trading Post can become quite
disorganized, and we are fortunate to have community members like Central
Demolition generously offering their time to assist us.

Thank you Central Demolition

Kaia Te Moana is
participating in the
William Pike
Challenge, which
requires completing
20 hours of
community service.
She organized a food
drive for our food
bank, gaining insight
into its operations,
and baked delightful
cupcakes for
Manchester House.

Supported by Manchester House
Senior Hub, the Feilding Lions hosted
their Annual Mid-Winter Christmas
Dinner for the elderly on Sunday, July
14th, at St. John's Anglican Church
Hall. A total of 189 elderly attended,
and based on the feedback received, it
was a delightful event. Interestingly,
this marks the 27th year that the club
has organized this annual gathering.


